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September 10, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service 
 Board File No. EB-2007-0722 
 
 
Union Gas Limited respectfully requests participant status in the above-noted proceeding. 
 
Union intends to send a representative to the meeting of interested parties on October 18, 
2007 where Board staff will outline in more detail the issues to be considered.  Union 
will not be seeking recovery of any costs it incurs for this consultation initiative. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly by email at 
pmcmahon@uniongas.com or by telephone at 519-436-5325.  I look forward to receipt of 
your instructions. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by P.E. McMahon 
 
 
Patrick McMahon 
Manager, Regulatory Research and Records 


